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Wednesday 22nd June 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Next week, on Tuesday 28th June, you child will spend the day with their new teacher in 

their new classroom so it is that time of year when I need to let you know who will be 

your child’s teacher for 2022-23! 

 

Firstly, we are saying farewell to Mrs Hampson, who is off to pastures new, and to Mrs 

Jackson and Miss Jolley who are leaving to have their babies. We wish them all well and 

look forward to seeing Mrs Jackson and Miss Jolley back in school after their maternity 

leave.  

 

We are welcoming some new teachers too. Miss Daniels is joining us as Assistant 

Headteacher EYFS/KS1. She will be teaching in Year 1 with Mrs Mason. Mrs McBeath 

joins us as Year 2 Leader, Miss Whelan as Year 4 teacher, Miss Brown as Year 5 teacher 

and Miss Shilton as Year 6 teacher. They will be here to spend the day with your children 

on Tuesday and they are joining us for transition meetings so they have as much 

information as possible before they start teaching with us in September. 

 

You will also notice from the list below that it does not include Mrs Hatrick, current Year 

6 teacher and leader. That is because she has been appointed as our new Assistant 

Headteacher KS2 from September. We look forward to welcoming her to the Senior 

Leadership Team. Mrs Hatrick will also be fulfilling the role of Phase Leader for Upper 

KS2 (Year 5 and 6) and Mr Hampson will be Phase Leader for Lower KS2 (Y3 and 4). 

 

The new class allocations are: 

 

Current Class  New Class  New teachers 

Ireland    Netherlands  Miss Daniels and Mrs Mason 

Wales    Germany  Miss Alford 

Scotland   France   Mrs Tonkinson 

 

Netherlands   Greece   Mrs McBeath 

France    Spain   Miss Bennett-Jane 

Germany   Italy   Miss Pickett 

 

Spain    Morocco  Mr Hampson 

Italy    Egypt   Mrs Shurmer 

Greece    Madagascar  Miss Kosla 

 

Egypt    Chile   Miss Cashmore 

Morocco   Argentina  Miss Whelan 

Madagascar   Brazil   Mrs Mujik 

 

Argentina   Maldives  Miss Brown 

Chile    Cambodia  Miss Rozental 

Brazil    Nepal   Miss Oakes 

 

Maldives   Japan   Mr Griffiths 

Cambodia   China    Miss Mack 

Nepal    Russia    Miss Shilton 
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The children will start the day in their normal classes and finish the day there too so pick 

up on Tuesday will be the same as normal. We also have a visit from the Heritage 

Lottery Wagon Project as part of our celebrations and learning for Gypsy Roma Traveller 

Month so the children will be visiting this as part of their day. 

 

If your child receives support in their current classroom, that LSA will accompany them 

to their new class for the day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Helen Williamson 

Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 


